# Familles du Lycée de Tokyo Back to school letter



Dear families,

We send our warmest welcome to all newcomers and with every LFI Tokyo family a very happy school year!

Discover the FLT, the association of Families of the French International School of Tokyo.

### WHAT ARE WE DOING FOR THE COMMUNITY?

### ✓ Represent - Defend

families on topics such as:

- Foreign language learning
- Support for students with special educational needs
- Educational projects
- Control of tuition fees
- Help with using LFIT tools

### Listen - Support

families in their dealings with:

- Members of the educational community
- Diplomatic and political bodies
- Bursaries

Do not hesitate to contact us with any questions, concerns, or difficulties in any area relating to school life.

### Consult - Inform

families of decisions and ongoing projects within the schools through:

- "Infos FLT" sent to members
- Informal "Lycée-Café" meetings between parents

## 

- Preferential rates with the FLT card
- Management of primary and secondary parent liaison groups
- Sponsoring new families
- Running workshops on sustainable development
- Partnership with an English school
- Sporting and cultural activities and school holiday programs
- Immersion in a Japanese elementary school in July

**New:** School supplies and digital textbooks can be ordered from France with the possibility of home delivery at no extra cost!

# Help the association

Do you want to support the association or participate in its actions?

<u>Become a member online</u>

The FLT – Fapée team

http://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/association@familles-lycee-tokyo.com

Groupe WhatsApp: Familles du Lycée de Tokyo (FLT) Facebook : Familles du Lycée de Tokyo

X : @FLTfapee LinkedIn : FLT Fapée Familles du Lycée de Tokyo

### **BACK-TO-SCHOOL EVENTS**

# Annual meeting tuesday 23 september 2025 from 9am to 12am at the lycée.

Would you like to get to know the team better? Join us? Share your questions or concerns?

#### This meeting will be an opportunity to

- Review the summary of the 2024-2025 school year
- Consult the moral report and financial accounts, which will be submitted to a vote by members who are up-to-date with their dues
  - and exchange on the main issues for 2025-26, notably:
    - \* Adjustment of **new foreign language courses** in primary
    - \* Control of tuition fees,
    - \* The question of class size,
    - \* Inclusive schooling...

## Lycée-Cafés

Do you want to better know the team ? To meet other parents? To share your questions and concerns ? Meet us at the lycée-cafés!

International Lycée-café on wednesday 17 septembre from 9am to 11am at the lycée (trilingual, with welcome coffee from 8h30)

Japanese Lycée-café on wednesday 8 october from 9am to 11am at lycée (in japanese)

A inclusive school/SEN café around september end/beginning of october (date tbc) at the lycée

Become a member online
The FLT – fapée team
<a href="http://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/association@familles-lycee-tokyo.

Groupe WhatsApp : <u>Familles du Lycée de Tokyo (FLT)</u> Facebook : <u>Familles du Lycée de Tokyo</u>

X : @FLTfapee LinkedIn : FLT Fapée Familles du Lycée de Tokyo